
Zippy Disposal Service, Inc.
P.O. Box 1717
Chelan, Washington   98816
(509) 682-5464



May 17, 2010


Executive Secretary 
  Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Dear Sirs:

This filing is submitted by Zippy Disposal Service, Inc., G-121.

This filing proposes a disposal fee increase for our Chelan County customers.  This increase is necessary to offset increased disposal fees scheduled to go in effect at the North Chelan Transfer Station on July 1, 2010.  If approved by the Commission, these rates would increase our revenues from the Chelan County portion of our tariff by approximately 1.81% ($13,088). 

As required by Commission rules, a copy of this transmittal letter will be mailed to County Commissioners who will be impacted by this filing.  In accordance with WAC 480-70-271, we will be notifying affected customers with a notice on their first bill after the final commission decision.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Glen Austin at (509)682-5464, our fax number is (509) 682-5379.

Respectfully, 



Leo S. Miller, President
Zippy Disposal Service, Inc.


Cc: Chelan County Commissioners



